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Bangladesh Consulate General in Toronto celebrated Bangla New 

Year 1428 – ‘Pahela Baishakh’ on 14 April 2021 following strict COVID 

protocol during the ‘stay-home-order’ in Toronto. The program began 

with the chorus ‘Esho he Baishakh’ by the members of the Consulate 

General followed by reading out the messages of the Hon’ble 

President and Hon’ble Prime Minister and a brief cultural performance 

by the member of the Consulate General.   

   

Consul General Nayem Uddin Ahmed in his speech spoke on the 

history and significance of Bangla New Year and highlighted its 

immense impacts in shaping the non-communal heritage in 

Bangladesh. Consul General urged all to come forward to strengthen 

the hands of the able daughter of the Father of the Nation Prime 

 



Minister Sheikh Hasina to build a developed non-communal 

Bangladesh by 2041.   

 

 

 

The program ended up with a special prayer for the continued 
development and progress of the country and for the salvation of the 
souls of Father of the Nation and his family members, martyrs and 
freedom fighters.    
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